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GOOD LUCK CEREMONY

Good Luck Ceremony was held on 10th February, 2025 to wish

good luck to the young and aspiring petals of IIS who are all

geared up to ace the forthcoming Board Examination. The Principal

Ms Nidhi Mishra conveyed the code of conduct for the examination

while motivating the students with her inspiring words.

At the culmination of the ceremony the students were given diyas

with the idol of Lord Ganesha as a token of Good Luck.


